
Tree Planting at Caiola Field – Nov. 2019  

On Saturday, November 16, 2019 the Lower Makefield EAC, in conjunction with the Board of 

Supervisors, Parks & Recreation, and Public Works, and 100 community volunteers planted 123 

shrubs and trees at the Caiola Field. The planting was performed on the western portion of the 

ballfield. 

The plantings included various sizes of shrubs and trees consisting of arrowwood, holly, dogwood, 

redbud, magnolia, musclewood, river birch, red cedar, silver maple, red maple, tulip poplar, and 

red oak. Planting material was acquired from Pinelands Nursery and Octoraro Nursery.  

A multiuse trail is proposed to be installed on the remainder of the ballfield property in the summer 

of 2021. The EAC is planning a second large volunteer planting to complete the project once the 

trail project is installed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


